
 
 
 
 
June 9, 2022 
 
 
ATTENTION: MAYOR AND COUNCIL 
 
 
RE:  VACANCY – BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 
As you are aware (further to correspondence dated May 20, 2021), there has been one (1) outstanding vacancy on the 
Downtown Sudbury BIA Board of Directors.  To address this, the Board recently passed the following resolution: 
 
22-204 
THAT the Board recommends the appointment of Councillor Fern Cormier to fill a vacant position on the Board of 
Directors of Downtown Sudbury BIA for the balance of this term; 
AND FURTHER THAT this fulfills the BIA By-Law which allows for up to two (2) Council Representatives to be appointed  
CARRIED 
 
The Board requests City Council to formally appoint Councillor Cormier for the balance of this term. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Kyle Marcus 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


